
OAH 60-0330-32014 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

In the Matter of the Petition for the 
Annexation of Certain Land to the City 
of La Crescent from La Crescent 
Township (MBAU A-7899) 

ORDER OF DISMISSAL 

On September 2, 2014, a Notice of Intent for Annexation was filed with the Office 
of Administrative Hearings by the city of La Crescent (City) pursuant to Minn. Stat. 
§ 414.033, subd. 3 (2014). 

Skip Wieser, Wieser Law Office, P.C., appeared on behalf of the City. Terry A. 
Chiglo, Chiglo Law Office, appeared on behalf of La Crescent Township (Township). 

On April 14, 2015, the City filed a letter withdrawing the Notice of Intent for 
Annexation. 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED THAT: 

1. The Notice of Intent for Annexation in this matter is DISMISSED. 

2. Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.12, subd. 3 (2014), the cost of these 
proceedings shall be divided as follows: to the City, 50 percent and to the Township, 
50 percent. 

Dated: April 20, 2015 

Administrative Law Judge 


